
 
 
August 5, 2009 
 
 
Debra McPherson 
President 
British Columbia Nurses’ Union 
4060 Regent Street 
Burnaby, BC  V5C 6P5 
 
 
Dear Debra, 
   
Re: CLC Article 4 Ruling, July 30th, 2009 
  
First, on behalf of your colleagues at the CFNU table, I wish to tell you how we value your hard 
work and leadership on behalf of nurses in British Columbia and across Canada. The activities led 
by BCNU and now found to be raiding under the Canadian Labour Congress Constitution have 
placed your colleagues in a difficult situation.  
 
We still hope it can be resolved with the collaboration of all parties in British Columbia. 
Meanwhile, we must respect the responsibilities assigned to us within the CFNU constitution. 
  
On behalf of the National Executive Board of CFNU, I direct BCNU to uphold both the CLC and 
CFNU constitutions by ceasing immediately your actions that are found to be raiding under the 
CLC constitution as per the ruling of CLC president Ken Georgetti, July 30th, 2009. 
  
All members of the NEB remain confident that we can find a positive solution with BCNU. I 
remain available to meet with yourself or BCNU executive council at anytime. 
  
In solidarity always, 
 

 
Linda Silas 
President 

 
cc: Ken Georgetti, President CLC 

Hassan Yussuff, Secretary-Treasurer CLC 
Barbara Byers, Executive Vice-President CLC 
Marie Clarke Walker, Executive Vice-President CLC 
Michel Arsenault, FTQ 
Robert Bouvier, Teamsters Canada 
Dermot Cain, IUOE 



James Clancy, NUPGE 
Dave Coles, CEP 
Anouk Collet, UFCW 
Phil Flemming, IBEW 
John Gordon, PSAC 
Wayne Hanley, UFCW 
Joan Jessome, NUPGE/NSGEU 
Ken Lewenza, CAW-Canada 
Paul Moist, CUPE 
Kenneth G. Neumann, USW 
Phillip Paul, CAW-Canada 
Sharleen Stewart, SEIU 
Pauline Worsfold, Secretary-Treasurer CFNU 
Debbie Forward, NLNU 
Janet Hazelton, NSNU 
Marilyn Quinn, NBNU 
Barbara Brookins, PEINU 
Linda Haslam-Stroud, ONA 
Vicki McKenna, ONA 
Sandi Mowat, MNU 
Rosalee Longmoore, SUN 
Heather Smith, UNA 
Bev Dick, UNA 
Melanie Leckovic, BCNU 
Tyler Kuhk, CNSA 


